

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

May 10, 2016

TO:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

FROM:

Marc LaFerrier, AICP, Director of Community Development

SUBJECT:

City Entranceway Sign- Presentation

The City hired Abbate Architect PA to prepare concept plans for City entranceway signs at various locations. Site specific concepts were prepared for the entranceway at Griffin Road and US1. Funding (\$250k) for the construction of this sign is available from Broward County per the City/County Airport Interlocal Agreement.

Mr. Tony Abbate will present the concept plans at the May 10th City Commission Meeting. Upon providing comments, the Commission may direct staff to prepare the documents necessary for the City Commission authorization of Phase II of the plans. This phase would involve: final designs, cost estimates, construction documents, consultation for permitting, and project management.

Attached are copies of Mr. Abbate's PowerPoint presentation for the entranceway concept plans.